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Principal’s Report 

 

Camp and Junior Activity Days-Tuesday 21st November to Friday 24th November 

Campers will need to be at school by 8:30am on Tuesday 21st for departure by 8:45am. Please hand 

any medications to me and ensure that you have included everything on the packing list. An extra copy 

is attached to this newsletter in case you need it. If you haven’t paid for camp yet, please do so as 

soon as possible. Part payments are accepted, however we need the full amount paid by the end of 

November. If you need to discuss payments further, please get in contact with me.  

 

The permission form and information for the Junior Activity Days was published via uEducateUs today. 

Please read through it carefully and sign the permission form. There will be no cost for these days.  

 

 

Working Bee Postponed 

Unfortunately we didn’t have helpers available to run our working bee last 

week. I understand that families are always busy, especially at this time of 

year. Rather than scheduling a new date, we will send out a list next week of 

jobs that need to be done and by what dates. If you can help with one of these 

jobs, please put your name on the form and return it. You can do the job at a 

time that suits your schedule best.  

 

 

Bravehearts Visit   

The junior students had fun with the Ditto Show on Wednesday. There were new songs and activities to 

engage students and teach them about personal safety, appropriate touch and who to speak to if you 

feel unsafe.  

 

 

Remembrance Day Service 

We had a very special day last Friday with our Remembrance Day services. With the generous support 

of Carmel Denham, students planted beautiful knitted poppies a the base of the flagpoles outside the 

school with thoughtful messages attached. We then travelled to Marysville to participate in an early 

Remembrance Service at the Cenotaph with Marysville Primary School. We were proud of the respect 

demonstrated by our students for this important commemoration. 

 

 

Keyboard Instrumental Lessons in 2024 

Katherine McIntosh, our visiting teacher who teaches Maths and Music, will be offering individual key-

board lessons here at school during school hours in 2024. She will offer trial lessons in Week 9 for any 

interested students and then send home more information about the lessons for parents.  

 

 

Sarah 
 



Important Dates: 
Monday 20th November 

Foundation Transition 9.00-11.15am 
Tuesday 21st November to  Friday 23rd November 

School Camp Years 1-6 
Monday 27th November 

Foundation Transition 9.00-11.15am 
Monday 4th December 

Foundation Transition 9.00-12.30pm 
Monday 4h December to Friday 8th December 

Swimming Program 
Tuesday 12th December 

Statewide Transition 
Foundation students 9.00-1.30pm 

Monday 18th December 
End of Year Family Celebrations 

Wednesday 20th December 
Final day of Term 4 

2024 Term Dates 
Term 1  

29 January Teacher start 
          30 January Students start  to 28 March  

Term 2  
15 April to 28 June 

Term 3  
15 July to 20 September 

Term 4  
7 October to 20 December 

Friday 10th November 
Jack wrote a thoughtful message for  
Remembrance Day and was a great  

ambassador for Buxton PS.  
Congratulations Jack! 

Friday 17th November 
Thank you to Huntah for volunteering 
his time to help tidy and care for our 

school playground. We appreciate your 
hard work and thoughtfulness Huntah! 




